Roxanne Maher

From: Joe Franzone <joefranzone@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 6:11 PM

To: Town Council Group

Subject: Ethics

We should have an ethics committee.
It's common sense!
Please get on this and be suspicious of any who oppose it!

Thanks for all your time and efforts! Much appreciated!
Joe Franzone, 66 Hurlbutt Rd., 860-303-1387

'‘Every day's a Holiday!



